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Town of Chili – Drainage Committee 
3235 Chili Avenue, Rochester, New York 14624 

Phone: 585-889-3550 Fax: 585-889-8710 
www.townofchili.org 

 
 

Matthew Sinacola, Chairperson - Dr. William Dingus, Secretary - Geoffrey Wiater, Vice Chairperson  -  
Scott Beaman – Nick Sanguedolce - David Lindsay Commissioner of Public Works/Superintendent of 
Highways Liaison  to Town Board - Brian Ostling Deputy Commissioner of Public Works 

 
 

Summary of Approved Minutes 
Town of Chili Drainage Committee 

    

 March 7, 2017  

Matt Sinacola, Chairperson called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.    

The meeting was held at the Town Highway Garage Facility at 200 Beaver Rd. 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  

Matthew Sinacola, Chairperson, Dr. William Dingus, Secretary, Scott Beaman, Nicholas 
Sanguedolce, Brian Ostling Deputy Commissioner of Public Works  
 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  

Geoffrey Waiter, Vice Chairperson, Mark L. DeCory, Councilman Town of Chili     

 

MINUTES:  

The October 4, 2016 Meeting minutes were approved with minor corrections.  

 

GUESTS:  

No Guest 

 

http://www.townofchili.org/
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OLD BUSINESS: 

28 Madera Dr.: Brian stated that the DPW has completed the work at Madera Dr.  

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

No New Business.  

 

MEETING PROJECT REVIEW: 

 

Kamco Supply Corp. 100 Trade Court: Matt reviewed the revised project plans with 
the committee. No drainage issues were noted based on these revised plans. 

 

American Packaging Corp. Beaver and Archer Rd.’s: Matt mentioned that the 
developer is planning to build a 350,000 sq.ft. Facility on Beaver Rd. The preliminary 
project plans including the drainage/storm water plans were reviewed by the committee. 
Matt pointed out that much of the run off would cross under Beaver Rd. and makes its 
way to the wetlands southeast of there. He further indicated that the locations and design 
of the drainage plans appear to be in order.  

 

Morgan Management L.L.C. 85 Union Square: Matt briefly discussed the Phase II 
project (117 Units)  that is going in adjacent to the Phase I project. The drainage plans 
were reviewed by the Committee, and no issues were noted based on that review.  

 

Mayflower Estates: The committee reviewed the concept plans provided by the 
developer. Members were not able to access drainage requirements or design, since 
grading and drainage plans were not provided.  

 

FUTURE MEETING PROJECT REVIEW:    

 (No Committee review was conducted on the future application items) 
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ADJOURNMENT:  

Meeting adjourned at 8:22 p.m.  

The next meeting will be April 4, 2017. Matt will email each member, and forward the scheduled 
dates to Dawn.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Dr. William E Dingus 


